Dr. Sunil Patil
Director,
Department of Students' Development
and Foreign Students' Advisor

No. SW/ 465 of 2017.

University of Mumbai

Department of Students' Development and Universities Information Bureau

Vidyapeeth Vidyarthi Bhavan, 1st Floor, 'B' Road, Churchgate, Mumbai - 400 020

Tel. and Fax No.: (022) 2204 2859

Date: 2009-2017.

To,
The Principals of Affiliated Colleges /
Directors of Recognized Institutes /
Heads of Departments
of University of Mumbai

Subject: Deputation of 15 to 20 Students of your College / Institute / Department for the Programme: Yeh India Ka Time Hai (Celebration of 70 Years of Independence and 75th Year of Quit India Movement)

Dear Sir / Madam,

You are aware that the Government of India is celebrating the 70 years of Independence and 75th year of Quit India Movement with a view to ushering in New India by 2022.

I am happy to communicate you that Department of Higher Education, Ministry of Human Resource Development, Government of India has selected our University of Mumbai to organize this innovative and special programme.

The University of Mumbai has organized the programme: Yeh India Ka Time Hai on Saturday, September 23, 2017 from 04:00 p.m. to 06:30 p.m. at Sports Complex, Vidyanagari, Kalina, Santacruz (E), Mumbai. The programme consists of two sessions, New India Manthan and Concert by Rock Bands. The New India Manthan is a Brain Storming Session for the youth based on theme New India 2022. In this session a panel discussion will be held on the theme New India 2022 where experts of the concerned fields will be invited for the discussion. Also students will be allowed to take part in to the discussion. The Brain Storming Session will be followed by Concert by Rock Bands.

You are requested to depute <u>15 to 20 Students</u> of your College/Institute/Department for the programme: Yeh India Ka Time Hai on <u>Saturday</u>, <u>September 23, 2017</u> from <u>04:00 p.m. to 06:30 p.m. at Sports Complex</u>, Vidyanagari, <u>Kalina</u>, Santacruz (E), Mumbai.

Your positive assistance is solicited for successful organization of this innovative programme.

With warm regards,

DR. SUNIL S. PATIL

Director

Department of Students' Development, University of Mumbai